
NEWSLETTER 
From the Head Teacher 
Dear all, 

Thank you to everyone who came to our Family Cafes this week. They were very     

popular and a great success! The children enjoyed sharing their learning with you. Look 

out for our next Family Cafes during Book Week. You will have received a separate 

email about Book Week which has more details of the events including dressing up as a   

Traditional Tales character on World Book Day; our next Federation Learning Day (KS1 

at TMB and KS2 at Hilgay) and the extreme reading challenge! I look forward to seeing 

the photos you take over half term! 

Please remember to read with your child every day in the holidays! 

Have a great holiday and we look forward to welcoming you back on Monday 19th    

February. 

Sarah Turner 

Head Teacher 
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Dates for your diary     

February                   

12th  Half term               

23rd  Yr 5/6 Football at   

Hillcrest                           

26th  Book Week - Federa-

tion Day                           

27th  Volley Ball taster    

27th Bedtime Café 5-6pm 

March                       

1st World Book Day           

6th  Parents Evening                     

12th  Science Week         

13th  Yr 5/6 to DMA for  

Science Day                         

23rd Comic Relief/Sports 

Relief                                      

29th Last day of term    

30th March to 13th April 

School closed for Easter        

April                                

16th Children return to 

school                                    

20th Closed for staff    

training. 

 

Attendance this week 

 

   Barn Owls 96.4 %        Oaks 91.34%  

   Tawny Owls 84%                 Acorns 97.62%  

   Owlets 94.12% 

Thank you to all of the parents and family members who 

joined us at our Family cafes this week. It was lovely to see 

you all in school sharing Mr Wiggle and Mr Waggle or The   

Papaya That Spoke with the children. Hopefully, it gave you 

some insight into the Talk 4 Writing approach to learning. 



Family Café 

Week 


